
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

   

Notice of Launch Date of New Foreign Currency Exchange Service on 
Fubon e-banking and Mobile Banking Platforms 

Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited (the “Bank”) will launch a new Foreign Currency Exchange Service 

on Fubon e-banking and Mobile Banking Service platforms on 14 January 2019.  Please refer to “Notice 

of New Foreign Currency Exchange Service launches on Fubon e-banking and Mobile Banking Platforms” 

published in December 2018 for details on this new service.  

Should you have any enquiry, please feel free to call our Integrated Customer Service Hotline at 2566 

8181 (Press 3 after selection of language) during office hours*. 

NOTE: This notice supplements the Bank’s “Notice of New Foreign Currency Exchange Service launches 
on Fubon e-banking and Mobile Banking Platforms” issued in December 2018. 

* Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm; Saturday: 9am to 1pm (except public holidays)  

 

Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited  

January 2019 

Remark: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions, the English 

version shall prevail. 

 


